
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF LEBANON 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Lebanon in accordance with the City's Citizen Participation 

Plan, will hold a public hearing on February 20, 2025.  The hearing will be held at 4:45 p.m. with 

Pre-Council immediately following in Lebanon City Hall, City Council Chambers, 735 Cumberland 

Street, Lebanon, PA.  The purpose of the hearing is as follows: 

 

a. Obtain the views and comments of individuals and organizations concerning the City's 

housing and community development needs.  The information gathered will be used in the 

preparation of the Five Year Consolidated Plan for Fiscal Year 2025 – 2029 and the Annual 

Action Plan for Fiscal Year 2025 Community Development Block Grant and related 

Programs. 

 

b. Review the City's CDBG Program and provide an opportunity to the public to comment on 

program performance. 

 

c. Provide an opportunity to discuss the Goals and Objectives for the Five Year Consolidated 

Plan. 

 

Agencies wishing to request funding must do so in writing by 4:00 p.m. April 25, 2025.  The City 

intends to submit its application for FY 2025 funds to HUD on or before July 1, 2025.  The City 

anticipates that its FY 2025 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program allocation will 

be $610,000.  Program income in the amount of $20,000 is also anticipated. 

 

All interested individuals and organizations are invited to attend this hearing and offer their views 

and comments on the housing and community development needs of the City of Lebanon.  

Individuals who require the information in an alternate format or who require special 

accommodations at the public hearing may contact the Office of Community & Economic 

Development at 717-639-2800 or jmendoff@lebanonpa.org. 

 

By Order of 

 

Sherry L. Capello, Mayor 

City of Lebanon 

 


